
Subject: Re: Notifications
Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Thu, 17 Apr 2008 10:56:11 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear Christopher,

I would prefer to go back to the old system because the size of my mail account here at
Jülich is very limited and I am almost dying by incoming mails from the forum. While I am at
work that is fine but during holidays this could become a problem.

Ciao,

Tobias
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